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ARNECC Interoperability Statement 

ARNECC Interoperability Statement 

I wish to advise that the Australian Registrars' National Electronic Conveyancing Council (ARNECC) has 
released a statement today providing important updates regarding its interoperability reform program. 

You can access the full statement on the ARNECC website or through the following link Next Steps on 
Interoperability. 

I will provide you with further advice as ARNECC issues future updates. 

Gemma Wallace 
REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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